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PSIRT Record Number 
TEK-PSA-001-112024 

OVERVIEW 
 
CVE-2024-10276 refers to a CSS vulnerability found in the Telestream Sentry 6.0.9 software, sold by Telestream. 

PSIRT STATEMENT 
 
Sentry was once sold by Tektronix but is now sold by Telestream. Please reach out to Telestream for any questions or support. 
 

ABOUT TEKTRONIX PRODUCT SECURITY 
Tektronix helps our customers innovate solutions accurately, safely, and securely. Tektronix is committed to developing secure 
solutions for our customers. 

The Product Security Incident Response Team (PSIRT) focuses on identifying, assessing, and analyzing risks associated with 
security vulnerabilities within Tektronix products. The Tektronix PSIRT is a diverse team of subject matter experts responsible 
for delivering best in class support to contain and minimize the vulnerability impact. 

For more information about Tektronix Product Security and PSIRT, please visit us at https://tek.com/en/support/product-
security/advisories  

You may also contact us at PSIRT@tektronix.com. 
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